
 
 

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 

Board of Managers 
 

Public Hearing Notice and Agenda 
 

Wednesday July 15, 2020 

6:15 PM 
The meeting will be held by web-based video conference, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes section 13D.021 after the 

president determined that because of the COVID-19 pandemic it was not prudent for the Board of Managers, or any 

committee thereof, to meet in person.   

The meeting can be accessed via Cisco Webex through the link below 

Join meeting 

 

If you are prompted for a meeting password: 07152020 

Conference Call 1-877-310-7479 – Meeting number: 133 270 9094 

The Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will hold a public hearing to receive comments on 

the Lake Cornelia Stormwater Treatment BMP Project. 

Agenda 

I. Lake Cornelia Stormwater Treatment BMP Project Public Hearing  

If you would like to speak during the virtual meeting, please email the administrator at 

ranhorn@ninemilecreek.org of your request (including name, address, phone number, 

date of the meeting, agenda item you wish to speak on, and if you are representing 

yourself or a group) prior to 4 p.m. on the day of the meeting. If you are representing a 

group, please note that and appoint one person to provide comments for that group 

unless a member has something different to add. Please limit your comments to no more 

than three (3) minutes. 

                                            

II. Adjourn   

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbarr.webex.com%2Fbarr%2Fj.php%3FMTID%3Dm2c20564668a4db41b75090a024d08b40&data=02%7C01%7C%7C80b967ba5bcb4970473c08d8234734c9%7C2919a9738bd9474bab188efe78993b13%7C0%7C0%7C637298136034570848&sdata=VnT%2BA8HtJXlZA1vv9u9kyG2NpzVqgdyVw%2BhSFPeGvcI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ranhorn@ninemilecreek.org


 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing  
Cornelia Lake Rosland Park Stormwater Treatment BMP Project  

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District  
Board of Managers  

The Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will hold a public hearing pursuant to 
Chapter 103B of Minnesota Statutes, on July 15, 2020 at 6:15 p.m., via web conference, to receive 
comments on the Cornelia Lake Rosland Park Stormwater Treatment BMP Project. Information on the 
project can be found within the Lake Cornelia and Lake Edina Water Quality Improvement Project 
Feasibility Study/Preliminary Engineering Report on the District’s website at:  
https://www.ninemilecreek.org/whats-happening/current-projects/lake-cornelia-project/. 
 
The estimated cost of the Project is $744,000. The project will be funded through a watershed-wide levy. 
For more information, including information on how to join the hearing via computer or phone, please 
visit the District’s website at www.ninemilecreek.org or contact Randy Anhorn at 952-835-2078 
 
Dated: June 22, 2020  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS  
NINE MILE CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT  

/S/Erin Hunker  
Erin Hunker, Secretary 

 

https://www.ninemilecreek.org/whats-happening/current-projects/lake-cornelia-project/
http://www.ninemilecreek.org/

